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Comments: WNF single track

 

Hi, I am an avid trail rider who lives in Westerville, Ohio. I am in favor of developing some single track trails in

Wayne National Forest. There are several benefits in doing so. I know people who leave the state to ride in

Michigan, Indiana or W.Virginia when we have wonderful resources here, just to ride single track. Thanks!

 

Tim Wefler


